
 

 

  



 

  



  
Newsletter 8 September 2022 

Dates for Term 3 
Friday 9 September 
Hockey – Resumes. See the draw 
in this newsletter or on our 
facebook page. 
 

Tuesday 13  September 
2023 Senior School Camp Parent 
Information Evening - 5:30pm 

 

Thursday 15 September 
Photolife Team Photos 
 

Thursday 22 September 
Sausage Sizzle 
 

Tuesday 27 September 
Soccer/Hockey Fun Day 
Senior Production Evening Show 
 

Wednesday 28 September 
Senior Production Matinee 
 

Thursday 29 September 
Senior Production Evening Show 
 

Friday 30 September 
Last Day Term 3 

 

Term 4 begins: 17 October 
 

Wednesday 19 October 
Livestock Day held at Morrinsville 
School 
 

Monday 24 October 
Labour Day Holiday 
 

Thursday 27 October 
Livestock Group Day 
 

Friday 4 November 
Home and School Pizza Lunch 
 

Port Waikato Camp 2023 Information Meeting  
 

Tuesday next week 13th September @ 5:30pm in Te Ao Marama 
 

We are holding a camp meeting for parents interested in finding out about the senior 
school camp in March 2023 including times, locations, logistics etc…  
Forms will be available for parent helpers to register their interest in going into the 
ballot to attend camp.  The meeting will run from 5:30 - 6pm. 
 We look forward to seeing our 2023 senior school parents there. 

Items Wanted 
 

Senior School Production 
We are in need of a clothes rack to borrow for our senior school production. 
Also if you have any spare coat hangers we would love to have them. Items can 
be dropped in to the senior school hub. Thank you. 

 
 
Gardening Group 
Our senior Gardening Group are wanting to plant some 
seedlings. They need some small pots, about 10cm by 10cm. If 
you have any you can spare they would be very grateful. Pots 
can be dropped off to the senior hub. Thank you. 

 

 
 
 

Our new entrant class loved their look through the new office block... they gave the Whānau 
room a big thumbs up. 

 

PhotoLife Photos Shoot Keys  
Photographs will be available 
for you to view and order  
on-line with PhotoLife Studios.  
A few weeks after the team photos, 
Photolife will email you a unique Access 
Key.  
This Access Key will display all the 
photographs of your child. It is then an 
easy process for you to shop on-line and 
purchase the photographs you want.  

Do we have your up-to-date contact phone numbers, home address and email addresses or any other information we need to know? 
Please let the school know by phoning 07 8897780 or email office@davidst.school.nz 



 

 

Home & School News 

Thank you to those children who returned their Read-a-thon money to school 
this term. We were so proud to raise $4,700 that will be able to be used to help 
enhance the outdoor learning environment at school.  
We would like to thank Paper Plus Morrinsville for their kind donations of 
books and special prizes. Cookie Time who gave us cookies for everyone that 
returned their booklet, and Sweet As Popcorn for the delicious popcorn for the 
children.  

 

As mentioned in last week's newsletter, we were so proud to be involved with 
the new administration building. The Whanau room will provide a haven from 
the busyness of school where families can meet, build connections and share 
their thinking. A fabulous welcoming space for children and their family. Thank 
you to Anna Dewhurst and Sarah Godsall for the amazing art for the special 
room.  

 

A notice will be coming home soon to ask for a non-perishable item for a raffle 
that will be sold during the week of the Senior School production (last week of 
this term). Your support for these raffles is greatly appreciated, and helps 
towards our goal of outdoor places being provided for the children. 

 
Next Term Fundraisers: 
- Awapanui Nursery Online Fundraiser 
(October 17-26) 
- Pizza Day – 04 November 
- Calendar Art 

 
 
 

 
The YUMMY Apple Sticker School Promo finishes soon.  

If you have any last minute stickers to bring in, send them in tomorrow so we can 
collate them and send them away. 

 

 

 

 

A quality OSCAR approved 
Before, After School care and 
School Holiday programme at 

David Street School. 

For more information  
Please text Pia on: 0273691263  

or email: 
careforkids@davidst.school.nz 

 
 

Tuesday 27th September  
Hockey/Soccer Funday  
Morrinsville Recreation Grounds.  
 
The day is open to all Year 4, 5 and 6 
students who are interested in attending.  
 
Unfortunately those children involved in 
the senior school production will be 
unable to attend as this is Production 
Week. 
 
On the day, students play both hockey 
and soccer.  

Children interested in attending were 
given a permission form to take home. 
 
Please consider putting your name down 
as parent support on the day to manage 
the teams. This is a fun day so no prior 
coaching is necessary. Parent help is 
important, as without this support teams 
may not be able to go.  
Students will bus to and from the 
Recreation Grounds.  
 
Please return permission forms by 
tomorrow - Friday 9th September. Please 
be aware that entries are limited, so 
placement in teams will be on a first 
served basis. 
If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact Emma Moscrip on 
emmam@davidst.school.nz 
 
 

Hockey Draw 9 September 
Turf One College 
4:00  DSS Lions vs DSS Tigers 
4:30 Tahuna Superstars vs DSS Panthers 
5:00 DSS Leopards vs Tauhei 
 

Hockey Draw 9 September 
Turf Two College 
4:30 DSS Wolves vs DSS Jaguars 
 


